

The Chicago Board of Rabbis

ב"ה

President RABBI MILTON KANTER

Vice-Presidents RABBI H. GOREN PERELMUTER RABBI JOSEPH TABACHNIK

Secretary RABBI KARL WEINER

November 17, 1976

Treasurer RABBI LAWRENCE H. CHARNEY

Executive Director RABBI MORDECAI SIMON

Rabbi Norman Lamm, President Yeshiva University 500 West 185th Street New York, N. Y. 10033

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

The Chicago Board of Rabbis, which embraces in its membership all shades of Jewish religious opinion in the community, extends its sincere congratulations and good wishes to you as you are invested as the President of Yeshiva University.

An academic institution dedicated to the service of God, the spread of Torah and a deepening attachment to the Jewish people, plays a role of great significance and value that is meaningful to the entire religious community of our land. This is especially true in the case of the University in its years of existence. We are confident that under your direction and guidance Yeshiva University will continue to exemplify the highest standards of dedication to the perpetuation of our religious heritage.

We join with the many well-wishers of the entire religious and academic communities in praying that the Almighty bless

FOUNDED 1873 AS THE CHICAGO RABBINICAL ASSOCIATION



Past Presidents

RABBI BERNARD FELSENTHAL

RABBI EMIL G. HIRSCH

RABBI JOSEPH STOLZ

RABBI TOBIAS SCHANFARBER

RABBI JULIUS RAPPAPORT

*RABBI NATHAN FEUERLICHT
*RABBI J. UNGERLEIDER
*RABBI ABRAHAM HIRSCHBERG

*RABBI GERSON B. LEVI *RABBI SAMUEL S. COHON

*RABBI FELIX A. LEVY

*RABBI G. GEORGE FOX
*RABBI JACOB SINGER
*RABBI SAMUEL SCHWARTZ
*RABBI S. FELIX MENDELSOHN
*RABBI ABRAHAM L. LASSEN
*RABBI MORRIS TELLER

*RABBI CHARLES SHULMAN *RABBI BENJAMIN H. BIRNBAUM

*RABBI SAMUEL BLUMENFIELD *RABBI JACOB J. WEINSTEIN RABBI MORTON M. BERMAN RABBI ABRAHAM E. ABRAMOWITZ

RABBI RALPH SIMON RABBI ERIC FRIEDLAND RABBI HENRY FISHER RABBI DAVID POLISH RABBI PHILIP L. LIPIS RABBI ERNST M. LORGE RABBI BENZION C. KAGANOFF RABBI EDGAR E. SISKIN RABBI SEYMOUR J. COHEN RABBI MOSES MESCHELOFF RABBI CARL I. MILLER RABBI WILLIAM FRANKEL

Rabbi Norman Lamm November 17, 1976 -2-

you with many years of happiness and good health as you advance your devoted services in so many areas for the benefit of all.

Cordially yours

Rabbi Milton Kanter

President

Rabbi Mordecai Simon Executive Director